......

May 22, 1980

Ms. Betty Wright

USNRC, International Division XSNMO 1608
Mail Stop MNBB8213
Washington, D.C., 20555 11000670

Ref: Our request for license QE-7913.
Dear Ms. Wright:

We withdraw our request for a license to supply components to the R5 research
reactor in India. Our referrence was QE-7913.

Very truly yours,
REUTER-STOKES, INC.
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Annette Eeckhout
Sales Engineer
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